Kneehill REQUEST FOR DECISION
COUNTY

Subject: Minister Neudorf Response re Renewable Energy Letter
Meeting Date: Tuesday, September 10, 2024

Prepared By: Mike Haugen, CAO

Presented By: Mike Haugen, CAO
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Kneehill County sent a letter to Premier Smith on June 27t regarding the AUC and renewable energy
development. On September 5%, the County received a response from Minister of Affordability and
Utilities, the Hon. Nathan Neudorf, on behalf of the Province.

In addition to the Premier, a number of cabinet members were included in both the original
correspondence and the Minister’s reply.

The September 5t response is included for Council’s information.

The letter is being provided for Council’s information.

Council may wish to discuss if they would like to engage in any follow-up or action at this time.

There are no financial of staffing implications associated with the recommended motion.

Directive Decision (Information Sharing, One-Way Communication
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September 5" Correspondence from Minister Nathan Neudorf

1. Council may accept the correspondence for information
2. Council may choose to engage in some form of response or follow-up
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Kneehill REQUEST FOR DECISION
COUNTY

That Council accept the September 5, 2024 letter from Minister Neudorf for information.

Administration will place a copy of the letter in file.

Mike Haugen, Chief Administrative Officer Approved-
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